
CARMEL-BY-THE-SEA 

PLANNING COMMISSION MEDIAN LIGHTING 
SUBCOMMITTEE

PUBLIC WORKSHOP #1

September 16, 2014 – 5:00 p.m.  
Council Chambers

East side of Monte Verde Street between
Ocean and Seventh Avenue

The purpose of this public workshop is to discuss and decide upon the approach for 
exhibiting different lighting options for the City’s Ocean Avenue Median.  This 
will   not   be a meeting to discuss the lighting policy itself, or which lighting   
treatment is preferred.  That will be the subject of future workshops. 

As an initial step, the Median Lighting Subcommittee has developed a list of 
different lighting treatments to try as well as a suggested methodology and duration 
for each treatment.  At this first public workshop, the subcommittee wants input 
from the community on:

1. The different treatments that should be tried,
2. The length of time for display of each treatment,
3. The number of different treatments that should be displayed at a time.

Thank you for your input and participation.


